
From: Manikrao Salunkhe <manikrao.salunkhe@gmail.com> 

Date: Wed 8 Jul, 2020, 12:51 PM 

Subject: Fwd: BUILDER proposal 

To: <as.shamim@gmail.com> 

From: Garima Gupta Scientist E <garima.g@nic.in> 

Date: Tue, Jul 7, 2020 at 5:27 PM 

Subject: BUILDER proposal 

To: <vc.bvdu@bharatividya12eeth.edu >, < manikrao.salunkhe@gmail.com 

Dear Dr Salunkhe, 

Greetings of the day. 
This is regarding your proposal submitted to the Department under BUILDER Cat 
I, you are hereby informed that it was considered in the Task Force Meeting held 

on 2?1h -28th May, 2020 and following recommendations were made:

"It was observed that the proposal was found to have a strong interdisciplinary 
component. The objectives mentioned in the proposal were well distributed 
among the participating departments and were achievable as per the time lines 
mentioned. It was also observed that the proposal was focused more on the PG 
teaching followed by research which was in consonance with the guidelines." 
In view of the above, the Task Force recommended the proposal with 
financial support as per the budget proposed. 




